
SCMC like Pepsi was born 
in the Carolinas! 
 
The choice of a new generation is 
Pepsi; the choice for Cobra owners 
in the Carolinas is SCMC.  It all 
started in a small town named 
Rock Hill where the weather is 
always hot and dry; it is also where 
flowers suffer a burning death due 
to the high humidity and scorching 
heat. 
 
There aren't many Cobras in "The 
Rock", but with the city located 
just 20 minutes south of Charlotte 
NC, it has helped the club to grow 
to almost 200 members in the 
Carolinas alone.   The Carolina 
Region boasts a pit of activity 
from 4 shows a year, two drag 
days, one open track event, and 
multiple cruises in the Smoky 
Mountains.   We have karting 
events, dinner meets, and club 
cookouts year round.  
 
It is an annual tradition that we all 
meet in Columbia, SC for the SC 
Meet.   
 

 
(Jason Howard and Dewayne 
Brooks use their 1993 Cobras as a 
background for the chapter 
photo.) 
 
This year we met for some BBQ at 
a favorite local spot.  The food was 
great and the conversation was 
event better.  The group discussed 
two events that we will put 
together this year, the SCMC 
Ghost tour and the Highway 11 
cruise.  The Ghost tour will be 
held in Charleston SC, while the 
Highway 11 Cruise will begin in 
Gaffney SC, and end at the GA/SC 
state line on I85. 
 
The cruise will be held in August 
while the Ghost tour will be held 
in October.  Both events will allow 
for members to get together and 
socialize while attending a "family 
orientated" club event.   
 
Check the SCMC website for more 
details and information.  
 
www.svtcobraclub.com  
 
 

http://www.svtcobraclub.com/

